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Clydebank Housing Association (CHA) begins its 30th year with a new Chief 
Executive Officer.   
 
Clydebank Housing Association is delighted to announce the appointment of its new 
Chief Executive Officer, Sharon Keenan on 01 January 2015.  Sharon has almost 30 
years’ service at CHA, with a combined 10 years as Finance Manager and Depute 
Director.  She has taken over from Fiona Webster who left the organisation in 
December 2014 after 24 years’ service.   
 
Sharon said, “I am extremely proud to take over the reins from Fiona and very much 
look forward to my new role.  Continuing to safeguard or indeed exceed our high 
levels of performance and tenant satisfaction will be my priority and will be achieved 
by ensuring our rents remain affordable to our tenants and services provided are of a 
high standard and reflect value for money.”   
She added “it’s an extremely exciting time for everyone at CHA as it celebrates 30 
years’ within the community. We will be looking back at our many achievements and 
celebrating them throughout 2015 during shareholder, tenant and community 
events”. 
 
Announcing the appointment, Tom Winter, Chairman said “We at Clydebank Housing 
Association are very pleased that the Management Committee has selected Sharon 
as our Chief Executive Officer and hope to work together for many years to come.  I 
am sure that our excellent staff team under Sharon’s leadership will continue to put 
the views and needs of tenants and customers first and that the Association will go 
from strength to strength”. 
 
Photocall: photograph shown below, Sharon Keenan, new Chief Executive Officer at 
Clydebank Housing Association 
 

 
 
Contact Details: Alison Mailey, Communications Officer, Clydebank Housing 
Association Ltd.  77-83 Kilbowie Road, Clydebank G81 1BL.  Tel No. 0141 941 1044.  
E-mail: ali@clydebank-ha.org.uk.   
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